## Rep Esquivel

From:

Jeff Engh < jeff.engh@comcast.net>

Sent:

Thursday, March 16, 2017 11:25 AM

To:

Rep Kennemer

Cc:

nancy@hungerfordlaw.com; Rep Esquivel

Subject:

Re: HB2701

Thank you.

I am shocked that the HECC feels that stopping enrollment, advertising, and notifying students does not operationally affect a school. There seems to be a lack of understanding how devastating this can be financially to a private school.

Jeffrey Engh Oregon Career Education Advocate Business Address:

<u>12001 SW Treeview Court</u> <u>Tigard, Oregon 97224</u> 503-250-2436

On Mar 16, 2017, at 10:57 AM, Rep Kennemer < Rep. Bill Kennemer@oregonlegislature.gov > wrote:

This just in from OLIS:

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2017R1/Downloads/CommitteeMeetingDocument/108293